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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

03/05/2021  20:40:492020/5996/P OBJ Mark Lambert I object to the building of a telecoms tower on top of Weech Hall since it will significantly impact the afternoon 

sunlight to my property and others on the South side of Weech Road.

The tall stature of Weech Hall already limits the sunlight to properties on Weech Road, particularly in the 

mid-late afternoon, blocking the sun. A further addition on top of the building will further diminish the light that 

reaches my own ground floor property and garden on Weech road as well as many others on the street.
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